

Union Road, Romford, RM7 0HG School contact number: 01708 932710 School email: info@concordiaacademy.co.uk

Friday, 10 September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are excited to announce that this year, we have subscribed to IXL, an online learning platform which we will be using to set homework for children in Year 1 to Year 5.

In subscribing to IXL, we hope to streamline our homework system. Rather than downloading a range of tasks from Google Classroom and then having to re-upload them, Maths and Literacy work can be set on IXL and completed online.

In addition to this, where the children struggle with a task or concept, IXL provides individual guidance and adapts the questions so that they are better suited to the child.

In order to register your child with IXL, we will need to share their name, class and a parental email address with the website.

For further information on IXL's privacy policy, you can visit their website at:

https://uk.ixl.com/privacypolicy

If you **do not** consent to us sharing this information, please inform the office by Wednesday 14th September.

Yours sincerely,

Laura Black Deputy Headteacher



